
 

Help them see the world!  
 

FMH has been a great source of hope for many people. It provides 

free cataract treatment to the deserving community. 114 patients 

received successful Intra-Ocular Lens (IOL) treatment at FMH in the 

month of February, 2012. 

In the picture above, Afzal is being given an eye-check up. He has a 

family to support and he could not finance for the treatment and 

was postponing it since long. With the help of FMH, his treatment 

was completed successfully. 

The families of patients who received the treatment were extremely 

grateful for the free services being provided. We thank all our 

donors who helped a number of deserving patients. There are many 

others like Afzal, who depend on us to help them. Let’s join our 

hands and help them see the world!  


